
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/3/2016 9:17:08 AM
Subject: FW: Weekly Report for Governor's Office - Announcements Only

Attachments: Governor's Jobs and Capital Investment Report 20151229.pdf
BUSCOT_DRAFT_release.docx

 
 
From: Cauthen, Jeremy [mailto:jcauthen@sccommerce.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 3:54 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: FW: Weekly Report for Governor's Office - Announcements Only

Importance: High
 
Brian,
 
Good afternoon. Please see the attachment for 2015’s “announced” numbers. We’ll be issuing the year-end release 
at 9:30 a.m. eastern tomorrow morning. Also, Adrienne expressed some slight concern about a potential Facebook 
post referencing a different set of numbers (announced vs. recruited) from what we’ll be promoting in the release. 
Feel free to use the language below, which is also included in the release, that describes the difference between 
“announced” and “recruited.” It might help quell questions from the media about why there are the two sets of 
numbers.
 
Recruited figures represent projects that were won during the year 2015. Announcements made in 2015 may include 
projects that were recruited in the previous year and announced later.
 
Also, I wanted to touch base with you on tomorrow’s other release – for BUSCOT LLC in Colleton County. The draft is 
attached and the draft quote is below. Any way we might be able to get that before the end of the day today or 
tomorrow morning.
 
“With this $1.15 million investment, BUSCOT LLC is establishing its first U.S. facility here in our state, and we couldn’t 
be more proud to welcome them to the South Carolina family. The new jobs created by this investment will have a 
real impact on the local Walterboro community, and I’m excited to watch this company thrive there for many years to 
come.” –Gov. Nikki Haley [DRAFT QUOTE, NOT YET APPROVED]
 
 
Thanks,

Jeremy
 
Jeremy Cauthen
Communications Manager
South Carolina Department of Commerce
803.737.0458 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
 

From: Gilliam, Joi 

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 10:13 AM

To: Moise, Debbie <dmoise@sccommerce.com>; Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>; Cauthen, Jeremy 
<jcauthen@sccommerce.com>; Fairwell, Adrienne <afairwell@sccommerce.com>

Subject: Weekly Report for Governor's Office - Announcements Only
 

mailto:Symmes,%20Brian%20%3CBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
http://www.sccommerce.com/
mailto:dmoise@sccommerce.com
mailto:aclark@sccommerce.com


Good morning,
 
The weekly announcement report is attached.  There will be another report sent on Thursday afternoon.
 
Thanks,

Joi
 
Joi Gilliam
Senior Research Analyst
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
(803) 737-3863
www.sccommerce.com
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